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4™ September 2011

REVS & BENS

Reference: Local Development Framework Land Allocations — Further Consultation.

Dear Sir,
(i) Land allocation document should cover 10 years
(ii) a) Sites for development should be on land adjoining existing urban areas where public

services and amenities already in place can be provided at an acceptable cost.

b) Where development has been identified such as in Little Urswick the only amenities
are a bus service which is now much reduced because it was the most expensive to
subsidise in Cumbria, there are no shops and no facilities for younger people.

c¢) Increased traffic, with narrow lanes with no footpaths and increased parking.

Yours sincerely

S.Barton

For the attention of: The Development Strategy Manager




